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January 19, 2024 
 
 
Caleb White 
Business Advocate 
Common Sense Initiative 
Sent via email to CSIPublicComments@governor.ohio.gov 
 
Re: Ohio Proud Program (OAC 901:4-6-01, 901:4-6-03, 901:4-6-04, and 901:4-6-05) 
 
Dear Caleb, 
 
Thank you for your recent review of the rule package regarding Ohio Proud, Chapter 6. In response 
to your memorandum dated January 19, 2024, the Ohio Department of Agriculture will proceed with 
the formal filing of this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
OHIO DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE 

 
Renee Schmauch 
Agency Rule Coordinator 
Ohio Department of Agriculture 
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